ABERMAIN PUBLIC SCHOOL Principal: Mr Ian Lamph Ph: 4930 4210

Email: abermain-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



SAFE, RESPECTFUL LEARNERS

2018



PRINCIPAL'S NEWS

Welcome back to another exciting term at Abermain Public School.

Thank you to all the students, staff and parents/carers who attended the ANZAC marches during the holiday. It was great to see so many students marching with their family medals in memory and honour of their extended family.







This term is busy with Cross Country, Athletics Carnival, Musical Rehearsal, Mother's Day, Children's University activities, NAPLAN, Public Speaking, High School Transition to name a few. We will endeavour to get information out as soon as we can however it is important for parents/carers to be looking for information sent home with the children. Copies of notes are available on our Website and App. The better our communication the better we can operate in a positive way to help each other. Please keep an eye out for notes.

The new PBL contracts were sent home with the students this week. Please read through these with the children, sign them and return to the class teacher as soon as possible so the children can get started on the journey towards their Paws Badge.

After much consideration the oval gate will be closed from next week as an entry and exit point to the school. The dew from the grass of a morning is causing problems with wet shoes and we still have limited people using this gate. We apologise if this causes you and your family any inconvenience.

Ian Lamph Principal



MOTHER'S DAY ACTIVITIES

"Mother's Day Afternoon Tea Invitation" - Thursday 10th May

You're invited to attend afternoon tea in your child's classroom from 2:30pm to celebrate Mother's Day on Thursday 10th May, 2018. They are hoping to pamper you and enjoy your company during this time.

Mother's Day Stall - Thursday 10th May

The P&C will be holding a Mother's Day Stall on Thursday 10th May, 2018. Gifts available for purchase will range in price from \$1 to \$9 each. Please remember to send money with your child.

Mother's Day P&C Raffle

A reminder that tickets for the Mother's Day P&C raffle need to be returned by Tuesday 8th May, 2018, and winners will be drawn during recess on the 10th May. P&C Raffle will be drawn under COLA at recess prior to class visits.



SHERPA KIDS AT ABERMAIN PUBLIC SCHOOL

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY IS COMING UP. DO YOU REQUIRE CARE?

AVAILABLE AT ABERMAIN PUBLIC SCHOOL!!!

Staff Development Day: Friday May 11th, 2018 Cost before CCB and CCR Rebate: \$55.00 Hours available 7.00am till 6.00pm.

Located in the Canteen Hall.

Please advise if you require care on this day.

Elaine McCourt 0410 647 153 hunter@sherpa-kids.com.au

FORMS SENT HOME WITH STUDENTS - COPIES ARE ALSO AVAILABLE ON APP, WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY

Friday 11th May, 2018

All staff will be offsite on this day for Staff Development

ZONE CROSS COUNTRY

Friday 4th May, 2018

Students to arrive by 9.15am for a 9.30am start

Full school uniform to be worn

Bring sunscreen, hat, water bottle, safety pin for name tag and running shoes

Private transport